
       Sam Hughes Family Engagement Team Minutes  

     November 14th, 2024 

 

Members Present: Brandy McClain, Brent Pantaleo, Theresa Barry, Evelyn 

Damento, Rebecca Edelman, Christopher Rodarte 

 

1.    November/December drives: 

We already have collected many items for the Community Food Bank. First, 

items will be available to Hughes families in need.  (Moving forward, we will 

offer food donations to our school community first).  Items are available in the 

office.  Our annual toy drive for Casa de los Ninos is about to be underway. The 

Heart Association fundraiser begins in January. All proceeds for this go to the 

Heart Association.  (We do receive some sports/P.E. equipment).  

 

2. The Resource center is open again with the clothing bank and the food bank.  

Courses/classes for adults/families are opening again and the options are being 

sent to the community via the school website, the email listserve and some hard 

copies for families as needed.  We will continue to inform families about 

availability for support in the months to come. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:20 

 


